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4 November 2005

Dr A P Walby FRCS Ed
Associate Medical Director
Litigation Management Office
Royal Victoria Hospital

4" Floor, Bostock House
Grosvenor Road

BELFAST BT12 6BA

Dear Dr Walby

REFERENCE THE DEATH OF ADAM STRAIN IN 1995

You will be aware that police are conducting an investigation into the circumstances
surrounding Adam's death. Itis oyr present intention to interview the following

individuals;

1. Doctor Savage 2. DrO’Connor

3. Doctor Brown 4. Doctor Keane

5. Doctor Taylor 6. Doctor Montague

7. The Theatre Nurses
If possible can you provide to me a means of identifying and contacting each of the
( above. | can then proceed to make appropriate arrangements. Furthermore can you

confirm to me the location of the original hospital notes on Adam's hospitalisation in
November 1995. Police would like to secure these in our possession.

I'can be contacted at the address below or by telephone on _

Yours sincerely

bl L Coy

WILLIAM R CROSS
D/SERGEANT

Fermanagh District Command Unit
48 Queen Street, ENNISKILLEN 74 7JR Web: www.psni.police.uk
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